August 2024
Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year. We at Project AERO send you best wishes for a
great year of learning for you and your students. We urge you to dig into this website
paying particular attention to the “Guidance” sections for valuable resources in specific
curricular areas that will enrich your teaching.

More than 20 years ago, a small group of educators representing schools from every part
of the world met to plan ways to bring the best of standards-based education to
American/international schools. From those modest beginnings, Project AERO has grown
in both richness and reach, now including the participation of thousands of

teachers and administrators working in hundreds of schools.

Project AERO (www.projectaero.org) is going on the road in 2024-25.Project AERO
Consultants (PAC) are available to provide professional development that focuses on
refining instructional practices through the AERO Coherence Model. We encourage
administrators and teachers to take a deep dive into to the interaction of Universal Design
for Learning (UDL), social emotional learning (SEL), evidence based strategies, and the
innovative use of Artificial Intelligence (Al) to enhance equity and lesson planning across
the disciplines.

Project AERO Consultants look forward to supporting overseas school administrators and
faculties in implementing the AERO Coherence Model to bridge the gap between the
planned curriculum and the learned curriculum.

With warm collegial wishes,
David Chojnacki
Project Director



